
The State of the Region Report on Sexual and Reproductive Health and Rights: ICPD+30 

ARROW and CommonHealth, collaborated together to monitor the thirty years of the 

implementation of the International Conference on Population and Development’s Programme of 

Action (ICPD POA) and develop recommendations for its review at Asia Pacific regional level, 

at the Mid-term Review of the 7th Asia Pacific Population Conference (APPC) in November 

2023 and Asia-Pacific Forum on Sustainable Development 2024. 

 

The project operates in two modalities. 

a) Regional level: ARROW as the regional partner will collect data on identified SRHR 

indicators for monitoring and this will be shared with the national partner for review and 

inputs. A regional monitoring report building on all the country data will be developed 

by ARROW and utilised for advocacy in 2023 (Mid-term review of APPC at regional level), 

and 2024 (ICPD+30/SDG+10 review at national, regional and global level). 

b) National level: CommonHealth will choose specific SRHR issues of importance to their 

respective country context and develop ICPD+30 country monitoring reports apt for 

respective national level advocacy, as well as the mid-term review of the 7th APPC and 

the ICPD+30. 

Reports shall be released soon…. 

 


